
Social Activity Committee 
 

CO-CHAIRS:  John Howard & Linda Gunnell and Gail Pittman 
                     Will & Tara Gunnell, Spencer Gunnell, 
    David Jessup, Misty & Brandon Everett,  
    Judith & Larry Thompson  

 

OUR  PRAYERS 

Dixie Alter, Corita Boyd, Mason Boyd, Sammy Cotner, Robert 
Crowley, Sam DeBerry,  E.K. Dillion, Carla Dotson, George & 
Greg Dulin, Bytha Dulin, Elvin Dupslaff, Jr., Janice Ferguson, 

Mavis Ferguson, Hazel Gray,  Clarence & Dottie Gunnell, 
Mark Jones, Paula Keffer, Lakelann Kimbrell, Bill Knoll,  

Jana Knoll, Rebecca Lepine, Michael Leyva, Steve Martin, 
Larry Martineau, Kay Mitchell, Gary Morris, Jeff Moyer,  

Jo Morgan, Carol Ann Nolley, Ken Norwood, Johnny Purdy, 
Sonya Rieves, John Schallhorn, Glenn & Barbara Stroh, 

 Larry Thompson, Caroline Turner, Amy Lasiter Varnadore,  
B. T. Wallace, Jack Williams 

 

OUR  PRESENCE:  August 26:       Worship:  134                                                           
                                                            Sunday School:  64 

September Birthdays 
 

 Jordan Currie (1) Norma Jean Counce, 
Trisha Rawls (2) Carson Mitchell (7) Paige 

Patterson (8) Waylon Fisher (9)Corita 
Boyd, Barry Barnett (12) Cory Fuhrman 

(14) Blake Briggs (16) Charles Rodgers (17) 
Robert Franks (19) Belvia Rodgers, Bran-
don Everett (20) Caleb Neal, Gail Pittman 
(21) Whitney Walton (22) Jessie Relyea, 
Kyler Counce, Rachel Mitchell (23) Bran-

don Rodgers (24) Dare Whitmore (25)  
Connie Hudson (26) Nia Rieves, Will 

Padgett (28) Mike Merritt (29) Shane 
Fisher, Katie Everett (30) 

 

Wednesday, September 5   
 6:00 AM 

First United Methodist Church 

Newsletter   
First United Methodist Church ,  608 South Grandview,  DeWitt, Arkansas 72042-2329 
Phone:  870-946-2328  Email: fumcdewitt@centurytel.net  Web: www.dewittfumc.org    

     September 2018   

Monday’s from 6:00 - 8:00 pm  

in the Church Parlor  
 

There is a light meal provided.  
For more information, contact the 

church office at 946-2328. 
Nomination Committee 

 

September 6 at 6:00 pm  

Church Library 

Emmaus Reunion Group 
September 25 at 6:00 PM 



Thank you so much for your donations of school supplies. 

Due to your generosity, every child at DES started the 

school year with supplies. We even had left over for the 

Dragons Den! 

     

     Thanks again, 

     Terri Patton 

FUMC family, 
 

 Thank you for your willingness to serve in any ca-

pacity at the Dragon Prayer Walk. I am truly grateful 

for your help & support year to year. 

 

      Heather Morgan 

First United Methodist Church, 
  

 Thank you so much for the wonderful meal. We 

truly appreciate all you  do for us every year! 

 

   DMS Staff 

Thank you for the wonderful lunch at your church. It 

was a treat to end our week with that delicious meal. 

Also, thanks for the goody bags from Mission Meat-

head! 

 

 DeWitt Middle School 

Dear FUMC, 
  

 Thank y’all so much for the bible! It is something I 

will use and cherish forever! 

 

    Sincerely, 

    Spencer Alter 

Dear FUMC, 
  

 Thank you for providing lunch to the DeWitt School 

District faculty and staff. 
  

 I appreciate the support you give: feeding us with nutri-

tion, love, and most importantly covering us with constant 

prayer. 
 

    Your in education, 

    Julie Amstutz 
Dear Loma Essex Ministry, 
 

 Thank y’all so much for the Wal-Mart gift card! It 

will be a huge help for food and dorm supplies next 

year. I really do appreciate it! 

 

   Sincerely, 

   Spencer Alter 

Thank you all for hosting such a wonderful Back to 

School lunch for the DeWitt School District. We are for-

ever grateful for your prayers, support & acts of kindness. 

 

  Sincerely, 

  Rachel Mitchell, DMS Principal 

  & DeWitt Middle School Staff 

Thank you to DeWitt First United Methodist 

Church for allowing Rainbow Preschool  

to make its return. This congregation has  

showered us with love and support in so many 

ways. From painting, to refinishing floors, to  

adding additional fence and a gate to the  

playground, weeding, Christmas in July gifts and 

financial support that went beyond our wildest 

dreams, many prayers and words of encourage-

ment, FUMC has gone above and beyond. 

            

           Love, 

           Carla and Lana 

Thank you for the wonderful lunch! 

    

      DES Staff 

Feeding an entire school district is a HUGE undertaking. 

We are so THANKFUL! 

 

     DHS Faculty 



First Day of Carol Choir 

2018 

 

Blessing of the backpacks and Rainbow Preschool New Members 

Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 



September Fellowship Calendar 

CHURCH STAFF 
 

Bishop 

 Rev. Gary E. Mueller 
 

Southeast District Superintendent 

Rev. Mark K. Norman  
 

Minister 

Rev. Tony Hill 
 

Choir Director & Organist 

Mrs. Marjorie M. Jenkins 
 

Pianist 

Mrs. Debbie M. Briggs 
 

Church Secretary 

Mrs. Sarah J. Storey 
 

Treasurer 

Mrs. Gena M. Jennings 
 

Buildings & Property 

Mr. Duane Long 
 

Webmaster & Photographer 

Mr. Jimmy Fly 
 

Childcare Attendant 

Ms. Leslie Rone 
 

Custodians 

Ms. Diane Fisher 
Mr. Will Storey 

Sun,  Sept. 2:   9:30 am  Sunday School 
           10:30 am  Worship 
Mon, Sept. 3:         Happy Labor Day!  Church office closed 
       No Grief Share 
Tues, Sept. 4:        First day of Rainbow Preschool 
       3:15 pm  Carol Choir Rehearsal 
Wed, Sept. 5:        6:00 am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast at FUMC   
     12:00 pm  Women’s Noon Bible Study 
                               3:15 pm   Festival Choir Rehearsal 
                              5:30 pm  Women’s Evening Bible Study 
                               6:00 pm  Chancel Bells rehearsal 
       7:00 pm  Chancel Choir rehearsal 
Thurs, Sept. 6:       6:00 pm Nomination Committee Meeting 
Sun, Sept. 9:    9:30 am  Sunday School 
     10:30 am  Worship 
Mon, Sept. 10:       6:00 pm  Grief Share 
Tues, Sept. 11:      3:15 pm  Carol Choir rehearsal 
Wed, Sept. 12:     12:00 pm  Women’s Noon Bible Study 
              3:15 pm  Festival Choir rehearsal 
        5:30 pm  Women’s  Evening Bible Study 
              6:00 pm   Chancel Bells rehearsal 
                                7:00 pm  Chancel Choir rehearsal 
            

  First United Methodist Church 
  608 South Grandview Drive 
  DeWitt,  Arkansas 72042-2329 

             www.dewittfumc.org 

Our Mission:  
Jesus said,  “Go, and make disciples of all nations…” 

                                                           Matthew 28: 18-20. 
Founded 1858 

Sun, Sept. 16:      9:30 am  Sunday School 
                         10:30 am  Worship 
Mon, Sept. 17:     6:00 pm Grief Share 
Tues, Sept. 18:       3:15 pm  Carol Choir rehearsal 
Wed, Sept. 19:      12:00 pm  Women’s Noon Bible Study  
                                 3:15 pm  Festival Choir rehearsal 
         5:30 pm  Women’s Evening Bible Study 
                                 6:00 pm  Chancel Bells rehearsal 
                                 7:00 pm  Chancel Choir rehearsal 
Sun, Sept. 23:         9:30 am   Sunday School                                     
       10:30 am  Worship 
Mon, Sept. 24:         6:00 pm  Grief Share 
Tues, Sept. 25:       6:00 pm Emmaus Reunion Group 
         3:15 pm  Carol Choir rehearsal 
Wed,  Sept. 26:      12:00 pm Women’s Noon Bible Study 
                                 3:15 pm  Festival Choir rehearsal 
         5:30 pm  Women's’  Evening Bible Study 
               6:00 pm Chancel Bell rehearsal 
                                 7:00 pm  Chancel Choir rehearsal 
Sun, Sept. 30:      9:30 am  Sunday School 
                         10:30 am  Worship 
     

 

Caring & Sharing Food Pantry 
 
 

Sign up to sack groceries, stock shelves, and carry out. 

 11:00 am to 1:00 pm. 
Sign-up at the church or call Sarah 

 

Tuesday, October  9      Thursday, October 11 
Tuesday, October  23         Thursday, October 25 

For your safety, carrying a 

handgun is prohibited in any 

of our church facilities. 


